
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. As we are entering the vaccination 

season, we want to emphasize the importance of ensuring that your child is up-to-date with their 

vaccinations. 

Vaccinations play a crucial role in protecting your child from various infectious diseases. They 

not only safeguard individual health, but they also contribute to community immunity, which 

helps protect those who cannot be vaccinated for medical reasons. 

It is recommended that you consult your healthcare provider to review your child's vaccination 

record. If any vaccinations are due or overdue, please schedule an appointment promptly. 

For more information on the benefits and safety of vaccinations, feel free to visit the CDC 

website or speak with your healthcare professional. 

Thank you for prioritizing your child's health and the well-being of our community. 

Sincerely, 

The Health Awareness Committee 


